The City Council ADOPTED the following recommendation(s), contained in a COMMUNICATION
FROM THE EXECUTIVE EMPLOYEE RELATIONS COMMITTEE:

RESOLVE that the salary rate of pay for the position of General Manager of the LAHD shall BE
ESTABLISHED, as recommended by the Mayor and approved by the EERC on November 21,
2012. The effective date will be at the beginning of the first full pay period subsequent to Council
confirmation.
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